Dean Ciaran

Sent: 30 April 2020 20:27
To: Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Subject: Planning Application Representation; P/-20-/022---

Dear sir. | am against this charging station because there are too many cars on the island, many visitors comment on
the number of vehicles on the island and how we are spoiling it. This will just add to the number of cars don,t think
people will get rid of their present car and get an electric one. John Allsop 6 Buzza Street TR21 OHX





